Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2019 3:22 PM

To: Karen Hodges; Jesse Cox; Candie Leader; Gail Weyand; Pat Nicholson; Holly Erdman
Subject: Notice of Application CB-19-00009

Good Evening,

Please use the below link to review the proposed parcel combination for Chris Gourley. Comments are due by 5pm on
December 3™,

CB-19-00009

Thank you!

Chielsea PBenner

Planner I1

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co . kittitas.wa.us




